
 

 

 
 

Underwater Diving Operation,  
Follansbee Plant, Ohio River Mile 69.7   

 
 
To All Whom It May Concern:  Notice is given that Sevenson 
Environmental Services, Inc is working in and around the Koppers 
Industries’ Follansbee Plant on the left descending bank of the Ohio 
River, Mile 69.7.  Navigation traffic passing this area should be 
alert to underwater diving operations that will be taking place 
Monday through Saturday, 8:00 AM to 6:00 PM, from now until sometime 
into November.   
 
FOR THE DISTRICT ENGINEER:   
 
 
 
                                         
                                   //Signed//     
                               James R. Fisher 
                               Chief, Operations Division  

  
 
 

Notice to 
Navigation Interests 
 
In reply refer to   US Army Corps of Engineers, Pittsburgh District 
Notice No. below   1000 Liberty Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA  15222-4186 
                                                                 (412) 395-7650              
                                                                 http://www.lrp.usace.army.mil/or/or-f/navrpt.htm 

Notice No. 11-26                                                                                                Date: August 23, 2011 
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